PLANNING REPORT – 17th February 2020
Planning Applications received 
20/00104/F

Keepers Cottage, 5 Low Road, Kings Lynn
Proposed dwelling following demolition of existing garage/outbuilding
Decision: Support the Application subject to:
The Parish Council have no objections to the dwelling, however, concur with the comments of Mr Richard Smith, NCC Highways Development Management Officer that condition 4 attached to Planning Application 13/00857/F should apply to this application regarding the size of the visibility splay provided to the west of the access.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
20/00158/F

South Wootton Parish Council, 24 Church Lane, South Wootton
Extension to meeting room and stores
Decision: Support the Application

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
20/00159/F
55 Sandy Lane, South Wootton

Proposed single storey extension and alterations to bungalow

Decision: Support the application subject to:

The Parish Council have no objections to the extension and alterations to the bungalow, however, feel the access alterations are excessively and unnecessarily wide. The Parish Council concur with the comments dated 12th February 2020, of Mr Richard Smith, NCC Highways Development Management Officer.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
Note: Planning Application No 19/02101/F
Variation of condition 9 of planning permission 16/01809/O to allow revised layouts in relation to Plots 2, 3 & 4 - Land Rear of 33 Low Road South Wootton Norfolk
Note: Planning Application No 19/00789/F

The Limes, 8 Church Lane, South Wootton

Advice that application has gone to an appeal.

The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:
19/00116/TPO

19 Oak Avenue, South Wootton

2/TPO/00082 T1 Oak – Crown reduction and Crown clean
19/00118/TPO

Sylvan House, South Wootton

2/TPO/00593 & 2/TPO/00072 T1 Oak – Remove branches that are overhanging neighbouring garden. 
Highways

Better Broadband - A new communications cabinet (reference BBfN South Wootton 14) is to be installed on Langley Road (opposite the entrance to Asda) at the junction of Stody Drive (at the rear of the footway, 1m right of an existing BT chamber, 2.7m back from the road edge) to serve residents & businesses in the immediate surrounding area. This is currently taking place and should be completed by the end of March 2020. 

Langley Road potholes – This was reported to NCC Highways, but unfortunately does not meet intervention levels at this point in time.

9 Acre Field Whips/Bark – After investigation, the whips and the bark have been planted/placed on amenity land not on residential land by the property owner, This area will be looked after by the Management Team as previously explained. 

